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Dear Ida Public Schools Community!

At the beginning of the year, I asked you to add levity 
to your days.  With so many challenges coming at us, 
we needed to take time to laugh and enjoy one anoth-
er.  Laugher being the great stress reducer.  This year, I 
observed laughter, great times together and our normal 
activities restored that were met with increased appre-
ciation. 

We are a great and strong community that rallies.  
Thank you for allowing me to be a part.

I am going to paraphrase some of the thoughts I shared 
with the Class of 2022 at commencement. 

Think back on your life.  Who is the person that most 
inspired you?  What words would you to use to de-
scribe them?  Take time to really think about this.  
Commit those words to memory. 
 
You can be that positive, that inspiring.  There is a good 
chance you already are.  Put those words on your bath-
room mirror, in your wallet.  Guard them from your 
fears and nurture them each day.  Remind yourself of 
them when another means you harm. Use those words 
to inspire you in the workplace, in college and most 
importantly in your relationships. 

  

A song to consider adding to your playlist come from 
the musical artists Sidewalk Prophets, “The Words I 
Would Say”.
Part of the stanza goes like this:

You’re gonna do great things
I already know

God’s got his hand on you so
don’t live life in fear
forgive and forget

but don’t forget why you are here

Again, congratulations and thank you for sharing the 
last three years with me.  

God bless,

Mrs. Kreps AKA Sandy

“Discover what you were 
wired to do and do it in kind 
service to others!  To me, this 
is the definition of greatness.”
~ Sandy Kreps



ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
• Stem Lab Enhanced

Curriculum
• Elementary

Assistant Principal

MIDDLE SCHOOL
• Agriscience
• 8th grade Writing

HIGH SCHOOL
• Agriscience
• Digital Media
• History of Sports
• Teacher Cadet Education

Hello!  
I’m beyond excited to have the opportunity 
to be the instructor for the Agri-science 
program starting this upcoming school 
year.  Agriculture education encompasses 
a wide variety of topics related to 
agriculture, food, and natural resources.  
Students engage with the curriculum 
through hands-on learning experiences 
that prepare them to be successful in life.  
This is an exciting program to be building 
and I look forward to all the opportunities 
that this will bring to our students.  If you 
have any questions or interest in the new 
program, please don’t hesitate to reach 
out to me.  I look forward to interacting 
and including the community, students 
and staff through this new journey and 
I can’t wait to see what we are able to 
accomplish!

Best, 
Caitlin Luck

Michigan State University 
Agriculture Education 

luckcait@msu.edu 

Caitlin Luck

District Resource Officer
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